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To:  CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 

 The January 2009 update of the Preliminary Cost Estimating Guidelines prepared by 

the Department of Transportation are now available.  

 

Both metric and standard versions are available on the Department's web site:                          

http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/documents/dcontractdev/ESTIMATING_ENGLISH.PDF.  

      http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/documents/dcontractdev/ESTIMATING_METRIC.PDF 

 

The Department has established a practice of updating this material every year.  This is 

to notify firms of their responsibility to seek out the latest version of these documents when 

performing work for the Department.  Updated Preliminary Cost Estimating Guidelines will no 

longer be the subject of future Consultanting Engineers General Memorandums. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Thomas A. Harley, P.E. 

      Manager of Consultant Design 

      Bureau of Engineering and 

        Highway Operations 

 

 


